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Duncan Kendall Promoted to Offender Information Administrator 
 
FRANKFORT, Ky. (March 30, 2021) – Kentucky Department of Corrections Information Services Director 
Amanda Sayle announced today the promotion of Duncan Kendall to offender information administrator in 
Central Office.   
 
“Duncan Kendall is a highly dedicated and seasoned Corrections professional with over 11 years with the 
department. His years of commitment to adult institutions and his time spent working in offender information, 
most recently in a supervisory role, have more than prepared him for this next step in his career,” said Sayle. “We 
are excited to give him this well-earned opportunity as he continues to provide oversight of the sections 
responsible for initial and complex sentence calculations.”  

Kendall began his career with the Department of Corrections in 2009 as a correctional officer at Blackburn 
Correctional Complex. In 2012, he promoted to sergeant at the institution. In addition to serving as the institutional 
adjustment officer for three years, Kendall acted as an institutional locksmith, PREA investigator, and chemical 
weapons instructor.  
 
In 2018, Kendall promoted to an offender information specialist in Central Office. Later that year he promoted to 
offender information supervisor. In this role, Kendall supervised the calculations section of Offender Information 
Services. 
 
Kendall is a member of the Fraternal Order of Police and of the Correctional Peace Officers Foundation. 
 
Editor’s note: photo attached 
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